
Bherti Patel


From: Bherti Patel


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 12:50 PM


To: Neil.jacobs@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA tweet on Alabama


Good afternoon Dr. Jacobs,


I am writing to you to express my disappointment in you and your organization, an organization that the


American people looked to and relied on. Your choice to disavow the Weather Service's tweet that refuted


Trump is a serious blow to your credibility and reputation- a complete embarrassment. Your actions make


you who you are, and if you can lie about things like this that can affect millions of people simply to blindly


defend an incompetent person- it says a lot about you. This political stunt will have lasting impact.


Bherti Patel
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